
From: Jesse McCormick <email address removed> 
Sent: January 11, 2014 9:20 PM 
To: Trevis,Courtney [CEAA] 
Cc: SiteC Review / Examen SiteC [CEAA]; brian.murphy@gov.bc.ca; Chief&Council<email address 
removed>; nowens<email address removed>; James Hickling 
Subject: Re: Saulteau First Nations - January 2014 - Presentations & Scheduling 
 
Good afternoon Courtney, 
 
Thank you for bringing this matter to our attention.  I will confer with Chief and Council and Elder 
Ronnenberg and we will seek to provide an alternative which satisfies the concerns identified below.   
 
I will also provide further information concerning the content of the Saulteau First Nations presentation 
in light of the correspondence issued by the Panel last week.  
 
Best regards, 
 
Jesse McCormick  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Jan 11, 2014, at 3:44 PM, "Trevis,Courtney [CEAA]" <Courtney.Trevis@ceaa-acee.gc.ca> wrote: 

Good afternoon Jesse, 
  
Thank you for your email regarding the presentations in January. Specifically, I’m writing about the 
requested presentations on January 17. The Panel would be most assisted if you could provide us with 
an update to the proposed presentations on this day in light of the letter issued by the Panel related to 
this session. Considering the information requested and that other Aboriginal groups have augmented 
their original registration forms accordingly, the Panel is able to give Saulteau a total of 30 minutes in 
the session on the 17th. 
  
If you are still intending on presenting a panel of Saulteau members to address the requested 
information, you should know that Doris Ronnenberg has requested presentation time on this day. The 
Panel won’t be able to accommodate a separate presentation from this member. Please account for this 
in your update. 
  
Please let me know the presentations you intend. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Courtney Trevis 
CEAA 613-960-0286 
 
 
 
 
  



From: Jesse McCormick <email address removed>  
Sent: January 7, 2014 8:48 PM 
To: brian.murphy@gov.bc.ca; SiteC Review / Examen SiteC [CEAA] 
Cc: Chief & Council (Chief&Council<email address removed>; Naomi Owens; pfeldberg <email address 
removed>; Trevor.Proverbs<email address removed>; Brian Kopach <email address removed>; Rick 
Palmer <email address removed>; James Hickling 
Subject: Saulteau First Nations - January 2014 - Presentations & Scheduling 
  
Good afternoon Secretariat, 
  
Please find attached correspondence addressed to the Joint Review Panel concerning the topic specific 
presentations of Saulteau First Nations for January 2014. 
  
Should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me. 
  
Yours truly, 
  
  
Jesse McCormick 
Donovan & Company 
<contact information removed> 
 
<EMAIL HAS BEEN APPROVED FOR RELEASE> 
  
***IMPORTANT NOTICE*** 
 
The contents of this e-mail, including attachments, are strictly confidential and are intended only for the use of the 
individual or entity to which this e-mail is addressed.  If you are not the intended recipient, or an employee or agent 
responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, 
distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, 
please notify us immediately by telephone  <contact information removed> 
 
Thank you.  
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